From: NIGEL LAWSON MP

ek

HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SWIA OAA

3rd October, 1978,

Thank yoéu so much for your very kind
letter of 19th September about my
recent article in the Times,

There is no-one from whom such a
letter could have been more welcome,

All good wishes,

Professor F,A, v. Haye /s
Urachstrasse 27,

D - 7800 Frelburg,
W. Germany.,
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